
 
 
 
 

Putting the World into World Class Education 
 

Norwich PDC (Hall) 
 

Monday 28 November 2005 
 

4.30- 6.30pm 
 

An opportunity during International Education Week for headteachers, 

teachers, and governors to hear about ways in which an international 

dimension can raise standards, staff morale and cultural awareness. 
 

Objectives: 
• To raise the profile of the government’s international strategy 

”Putting the World into World Class Education.” 

• To raise awareness of the Global Gateway and the International 

School Award and other British Council initiatives. 

• To disseminate information about existing strategic international 

links at Norfolk County Council level. 

• To share experiences of Norfolk schools currently engaged in 

international projects. 

• To encourage schools to adopt an international dimension as a 

means of enriching the curriculum. 

 
Speakers to Include: 
Fred Corbett, Deputy Director of Children’s Services 
Alison Cunningham, Education Officer, Children’s Services 
Norfolk teachers involved in International projects 

 

Please register your interest with Melanie Waite on 01603 223397 or 
melanie.waite@norfolk.gov.uk. 
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